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My Ref: CW/AMC 

 

Tel: 0121 569 8338 

 

Please ask for: Chris Ward 

 

Date: 5th November 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Sandwell Letter of Support: Wave 13 Free School Submission 

 

I write in support of the Wave 13 Free School submission from Shireland 
Collegiate Academy for the delivery of a specialist music school developed in 
conjunction with the City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra. 

 

I can confirm that the Council requires the additional places for this school to 
deliver basic need provision. The Council Cabinet is fully committed to the 
project and has received regular updates on the development of the work over 
the last year. Sites within West Bromwich Town Centre have been identified for 
the delivery of the project which includes the use of the newly refurbished Town 
Hall as a performance venue. Council officers have also been in discussion with 
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the office of the Regional Schools Commissioner about this submission to 
ensure all agencies are aware of the potential of this development. 

 

We believe Sandwell children and families will benefit from a high performing 
specialist school which will draw children from across the whole area. Not only 
will it impact on pupil outcomes but it will also form part of the regeneration work 
currently occuring across the borough. 

 

Through our previous work, we have confidence in the partners involved in the 
submission and know that they have the vision and the capacity to deliver this 
new provision successfully. 

 

I look forward to hearing the outcome of this submission in the near future.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chris Ward 

Director of Education, Skills and Employment 
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